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Hi
 
Hope you're well and rested after your holiday and ordeal in the States.
 
The news about Barrett is not quite as grim as it sounds.
 

There has been an update on our situation. A meeting with the Health Department District and the Mental
Health Directorate was held on Thursday 15th November. This was attended by the Director of the centre
Dr Trevor Sadler. Dr Sadler has informed us that adolescents admitted to the centre will be able to continue
their treatment till they are discharged. A team will be established to review the possible options for the
service. There had been no timeline given for either of these. There has been no direction on the a future
admission of adolescents who are on the waiting list.

 

Look forward to catching up with you soon for a coffee. Hope that there are no Jonnie Ruffo's  there taht
day.

 

Love

 

kev
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From:
Sent: Tuesday, 20 November 2012 12:05 PM
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Kev,
 
How are you?
 
I’ve just caught up with all of the Child Protection inquiry Information since being back at work and
heard that they’re looking at closing down Barrett?
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Wow!
 
Anyways, I’m free for coffee – so lets catch up!
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